
JOINT WORKSESSION MEETING 
HILLTOWN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

AND 
HILLTOWN TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

Monday, January 9, 1995 
7:30 PM 

The advertised joint worksession meeting with the Hilltown Township 
Board of Supervisors and Planning Commission to discuss the 
proposed Zoning Ordinance was called to order at 7:30PM and opened 
with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Present were: William H. Bennett , Jr., Chairman-Supervisors 
Kenneth B. Bennington, Vice-Chairman-Supervisors 
Jack C. Fox, Supervisor and Planning Commission 
Charles Barclay, Chairman-Planning Commission 
Joe Phillips, Vice-Chairman-Planning Commission 
Ken Beer, Planning Commission 
Al ice Kachline, Planning Commission 
Frank Rice, Planning Commission 
Bruce G. Horrocks, Township Manager 
George c. Egly, Chief of Police 
C. Robert Wynn, Township Engineer 
John Rice, Township Solicitor's Office 

A. POLICE VEHICLE BIDS: The Board of Supervisors discussed 
recent bids for a 1995 marked police vehicle. Due to the fact that 
A & T Chevrolet, one of two bidders, could not supply this vehicle 
and because the bid from Faulkner Ford was quoted with three major 
specification changes, Chief Egly recommended both bids be denied. 

Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Supervisor 
Fox, and carried unanimously to deny the bids for the 1995 marked 
police vehicle, and to utilize the State Contract bid. 

B. PROPOSED ZONING ORDINANCE: The Board of Supervisors and 
Planning Commission members continued their discussion of the 
proposed Zoning Ordinance. 

C. ADJOURNMENT: The joint worksession meeting of the Hilltown 
Township Board of Supervisors and Hilltown Township Planning 
Con~i5sion was adjourned at 10:00PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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c?r)1,d 0t 5e-i h/~ 
Lynda Seimes 
Township Secretary 
(*These minutes were transcribed from notes taken by Mr. Bruce G. 
Horrocks, Township Manager). 


